Todd Miller
Chuck Bingham
Linda Bourne
Joshua Marble
Roger Ogborn
Steve Peacock

Minutes of the Garland City Council meeting held May 5, 2021, at 8:48 pm at the Garland City Building with the
following council members present:

Mayor

Council Member
Council Member
Council Member
Council Member
Council Member

Mayor Miller called the meeting to order. Council Member Marble gave the invocation and Council Member
Ogborn led the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Council Member Bourne. A second was made by Council Member
Peacock with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller stated the next item on the agenda was the approval of the minutes from April 7, 2021.

Council Member Peacock made a motion to approve the minutes from April 7, 2021. A second was made by
Council Member Bourne with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller asked if there were any requests for future agenda items. There were none.
Mayor Miller stated the first item under new business was a vote on the tentative budgets for 2021-2022.

Council Member Bourne made a motion that we approve the tentative budgets for 2021-2022. A second was
made by Council Member Marble with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller stated the second item under new business was the Oath of Office for the new fire chief, Steve
Harrington.

The city recorder administered the Oath of Office which was followed by handshakes with the mayor and city
council and a picture with the mayor.

Mayor Miller stated the third item under new business was to vote on the Cloud Smart GIS Mapping System.

A motion was made by Council Member Bourne to approve the Cloud Smart GIS Mapping. A second was made by
Council Member Bingham with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller stated the fourth item under new business was to adopt the Municipal Wastewater Planning
Program.

Council Member Bourne made a motion to table the Municipal Wastewater Planning Program. A second was
made by Council Member Peacock with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller stated the final item under new business was a vote on the Kiarra Subdivision Phase 2 Final Plat.

A motion was made by Council Member Marble to approve the Kiarra Subdivision Phase 2 Final Plat. A second
was made by Council Member Ogborn with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller stated the next item on the agenda was the financial review and asked if there were any questions.
There were none.

Mayor Miller stated the next item on the agenda is the approval of the coding for accounts payable and payroll
and utility account adjustments.



Council Member Bingham made a motion to approve the coding for payroll and accounts payable and utility
account adjustments. A second was made by Council Member Ogborn with all council members present voting in favor of
the motion.

Council Member Bourne made a motion to adjourn at 8:56 pm. A second was made by Council Member Marble
with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Sharlet Anderson, Recorder



